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Champlain Valley Equipment Acquires Essex Equipment’s Kubota Dealership 
Keeping your Kubota Dealership Local & Family-owned 

 
 
Essex, VT: acquisition of Essex Equipment’s Kubota Dealership. The Kubota dealership will transfer 
to Champlain Valley Equipment (CVE) on February 15th, 2022. At that time the dealership will be 
moving down the road to 157 Pearl Street in Essex Junction with plans to open doors for business 
on February 21st, 2022. 
 
The primary contact phone number will remain 802-879-0767. Essex Equipment Kubota 
employees will be joining the staff of Champlain Valley Equipment to continue delivering a 
premium level of customer service. 
 
President & General Manger of CVE, Brian Carpenter, states, “We are grateful to Gary and 
Jason Morse of Essex Equipment for providing us the inroads into both Chittenden County and 
Kubota compact construction equipment. As Vermont’s largest consumer and compact construction 
market, Chittenden County has been on our future plans list for some time. We at CVE are 
extremely excited to now make this a reality offering a local store for this customer base and an 
expansion into Kubota compact CE for northern Vermont. Please come check out our new facility 
at 157 Pearl St in Essex.” 
 
Champlain Valley Equipment (CVE) is a local Vermont based family-owned company, founded in 
Middlebury in 1970 and further expanding their locations to St Albans, Derby and Berlin over the 
years. 
 
Essex Equipment has served Vermont, New Hampshire and New York as a rental equipment 
provider since 1973 and a Kubota dealership since 1992. CVE serves the agricultural, 
construction, turf and other markets with equipment solutions, parts and service. 
 
For more information on how the CVE & Essex Equipment Kubota Merge will affect current 
customers, please visit www.champlainvalleyequipment.com 


